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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Denny for a lovely piece of writing about 
the 3 Little Pigs. 
Year 1 
Penny for working so hard to improve her 
handwriting.  
Year 2 
Max for being a natural musician. 
Year 3 
Isla for super concentration in steel pan 
practices.  
Year 4 
Isla for writing an excellent playscript and 
acting out a scene.   

What a week! 

We have had a brilliant week and need to thank a lot of  
people for their support.  

The PTA have as usual been amazing, from their fair on  
Monday and raffle at the concert to lunch at Grandparents’ 
Day today. They give up so much of their time to help school 
and we absolutely could not do half of what we manage 
without them.  

We loved our storytelling day on Tuesday. Macastory were 
very entertaining and Marjorie sat in the hut telling tales all 
day. 

On Wednesday we had some fabulous creations in our Show 
in the Tent and must thank everyone who made and baked 
things to enter. Thanks to Grieves West & Ayre for their help 
in providing our prize money.  

Our children, staff and parents belted out their tunes on the 
steel pans; the audience were great, it means a lot for the 
children to work so hard and be appreciated for what they 
have achieved. We are very grateful to our sponsors  
Simpsons Malt who gave us a very generous grant of £2,500.   

We loved Grandparents Day today; the children really  
enjoyed showing everyone around their school and I think 
lunch seemed to go down well.  

Thank you all for all your support! 

Diary Dates  

Fri 25th May 
School closes for half term and reopens 
on Monday 4th June  

Weds 6th June 
PTA AGM 2.00 

Thurs 7th June 
Y3 & Y4 at Countryside Day 

Weds 27th June 
Y4 at the leavers’ service in Newcastle 

Thurs 28th June 
PTA Film Night 

Fri 6th July 
Sports’ Day (provisional) 
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